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JEJ ENTEREDKieling, John, NMENV 

From: C LENOIE C LE NOIE [tc1994@q.com] 

Sent: Friday, April 02, 2010 12:31 PM 

To: Kieling, John, NMENV 

Subject: Comments to LANL permit 

I find one part of the proposed LANL permit not to be acceptable as proposed. Banning open 
burning in ecological grounds must be allowed to continue. It is a safe way to dispose of the 
waste that can not be shipped over the highways. As pOinted out in the New Mexican this 
week this testing helps National Security and must continue. Even NMED knows this is the 
best way to dispose of the waste and wanting LAI\IL to continue clean-up all over the lab this 
is a bad idea. By not allowing safe cleanup of this waste it may stop this testing in I\lew 
Mexico and could costs jobs. It is not NMED role to cause the potential loss of jobs and 
revenues to the state when the state has a large shortfall in tax revenues. This is a bad part 
of the permit and must be changed to allow the safe burning to continue. Mary LeNoie 
Santa Fe 
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